
From: Pitts, Ted
To: John Supra (SUPRA@scdhhs.gov) <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 1/30/2013 11:17:02 AM
Subject: Agency Monitoring

Guys,
 
Can we meet this Friday at 1:30 pm to discuss how we are going to get DHHS in compliance with the Governors Exec 
order on monitoring.  We can meet in our office here at the Statehouse.
 
Let me know if that works.
 
Thanks,
 
Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cabinet and Legislative Affairs
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
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